

Auckland PO Box 3819 Phone 770630 Telex NZ2443 Cables Teltwo Auckland

17 March 1982

Mrs B. Macfarlane, Secretary, The New Zealand Home Birth Association, P.O. Box 7093, Wellesley Street, AUCKLAND 1.

Dear Mrs Macfarlane,

In response to your query about possible purchase of the home birth featured in Eye Witness News.

I have referred your letter to the department which handles sales and they will contact you direct with a quote which, I should warn you, is likely to be well in excess of sixty dollars. It's a matter over which I have no control.

The sale would have to be the whole item which went to air, including the hospital birth and the interviews. The offcuts are not available for sale.

Yours faithfully,

Terry Carter

Northern Editor - Current Affairs